State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikki R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR COLUMBIA 29201

August 15, 2015

Ms. Darla Booher
Post Office Box 522
Greer, South Carolina 29651

Dear Ms. Booher,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I would like to congratulate you on being named
the 2015 National Quality Dealer of the Year by the National Independent Automobile Dealers
Association! It’s a great day in South Carolina when one of our business leaders is recognized
for her hard work throughout her career, and your commitment to customer satisfaction has
undoubtedly played a role in your remarkable success. You have not only dedicated your time
and efforts to meeting the automobile needs of your customers, you have also provided
charitable and humanitarian support to your community and our state and, for that, I thank you.

Michael and I congratulate you on this well-deserved recognition. We are so excited that you are
representing the Palmetto State as only the second woman to receive this honor, and we wish you
continued success. God bless.
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